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DATE CHANGES FOR NRC'S 13™ ANNUAL
REGULATORY INFORMATION CONFERENCE

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s 13th annual Regulatory Information Conference will
begin on March 13 -- not March 12 -- as previously announced -- and end the morning of March 15.

The conference, to be held at the Capital Hilton Hotel in Washington, D.C., will begin at 1:00
p.m. on March 13, and end about noon March 15.

For additional information or questions, contact Sharon Bell at (301) 415-1217 or via e-mail:

sabl@nrc.gov
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